
 

DECEMBER 8, 2023  

Celebrating 38 Years of Success:  
LORI NELSON  

Join us in extending heartfelt congratulations to Lori Nelson as she 
celebrates her impressive 38th work anniversary with Pro Chem. 
From the beginning of her career, Lori has been an invaluable 
member of our team, displaying unwavering dedication, 
commitment, and genuine passion for sales. Not only has she 
served as a mentor to fellow sales representatives, but she has also 
been a true inspiration to the entire team. Congratulations Lori on 
all of your success!  

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

The Gift of Giving 
This year, Pro Chem donated to 
Hightower Food Bank. As 
a company, we adopted 
a family of 6 children in 
need in our community 
and donated gifts for 
their Christmas.  
 
Pro Chem also sponsored an Atlanta 
organization this year, called Creating 
Connected Communities. It is dedicated 
to enhancing the lives of children 
experiencing hardship through 
community 
programming. 
We donated over 
$14,000 in hand 
sanitizers for 
them to provide 
at the Annual 
Holiday Party.  

Birth Announcement:  

Bowie Martin  

End of The Year Blow 
Out Sale 

Standings as of December 8:  

Brittany Bledsoe: $5,514 sold  
Angie Mesick: $4,131 sold  

Stacey Shoemaker: $1,380 sold  
Kendall Kilby: $1,264 sold  

Stephanie Phillips: $1,066 sold   
Lonna Grimmett: $854 sold  

Julie Wolf: $826 sold  
Mary Gallimore: $773 sold  
Kathy Ferguson: $614 sold 

Karli Parker: $503 sold   
Leslie Webb: $401 sold  
Lacey Allen: $326 sold  

Mistie Tuggle: $180 sold  
Kevin Kline: $128 sold  
Becky Bailey: $90 sold  

Kim Kern: $25 sold  

Happy Holidays 
Please see Pro Chem’s holiday schedule 
below. Because Christmas and New Year’s 
fall on Mondays this year, we have updated 
our schedule a bit to give everyone 
additional time with their families. Please 
note during the week of Wednesday, 
December 27 – Friday, December 29, the 
office will be open from 9 am – 4 pm ET.  We 
hope everyone has a happy holiday season!  

Christmas  
Monday, December 25 - CLOSED (in 

observance of Christmas) 
Tuesday, December 26 - CLOSED (in 

observance of Christmas) 

 
New Year’s 

Monday, January 1 - CLOSED (in observance 
of New Year’s) 

Tuesday, January 2 - CLOSED (in observance 
of New Years) 

Congratulations to Tony 
and Kim Martin, who 
welcomed their sixth 
grandchild, Bowie Martin, 
last week. We can’t wait to 
meet the newest addition 
to the Pro Chem family!  
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Stellar Start to December:  
KENDALL KILBY  

Congratulations to Kendall on an outstanding achievement—a $25,000 day this 
week! Kendall set out to start December off with a bang! She is 
working hard to get in front of as many customers as possible, while 
simultaneously working on some projects that she has been 
diligently focused on. One of the projects involved a buyer who was 
difficult to work with many years ago. Kendall’s perseverance and in
-depth knowledge of her products has made her one of his favorite 
suppliers to work with. Keep up the great work, Kendall! 


